
 
   
 
 

For Immediate Release: 
 

                        March 4, 2015
    Contact: Rick L’Amie 

Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority 
512-996-9778 (office) 

512-924-4000 (cell)  
 

Contact: Christopher Bishop 
Texas Department of Transportation 

512-832-7110 (office) 
512-376-8050 (cell) 

 
 
 

183 North Express Lanes Alternative Open House Canceled Due to Icy Weather Conditions 
 
(Austin, Texas) – Due to icy weather conditions, the March 5 Open House meeting for the 183 
North Mobility Project Environmental Study has been canceled. The event, originally 
scheduled to take place Thursday, March 5 at Westwood High School from 5 p.m.- 8 p.m. will be 
rescheduled by the Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority and the Texas Department of 
Transportation. A media alert will be forthcoming when a new date has been scheduled. The 
Virtual Open House, for those unable to attend the event in person, will also be rescheduled. 
 
 To learn more about the project, visit www.183North.com. 
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